You’ve seen the news reports.

The average price of gasoline in the U.S. has exceeded $4.00 a gallon in 2008. These record-breaking prices have had a dramatic impact on the cost of every commodity used by the nation’s families.

Low-income annuitants have been hit especially hard. The ripple effect of soaring energy costs affects what consumers pay for food, utilities and other necessities as well.

The proceeds from the Christmas Fund are used to provide gifts to clergy and lay employees in all stages of their lives and ministries to and through the UCC. The availability of these funds is critical to the ability of the Board for Ministerial Assistance to help ensure a sustainable quality of life for those who ultimately receive the gifts.

In spring of 2008 the Pension Boards have seen a 300% increase in the number of requests for assistance.  We are responding to those requests with dollars given to the Christmas Fund.  They go directly to those who serve or have served the church, in their moments of critical need. Currently, nearly 1,500 families have received either a one-time grant or are receiving continued assistance through your gifts to the Christmas Fund Offering.

A 1953 publication stated that: “In 1902, a little money was collected and special Christmas gifts were sent to ten older ministers.”  The same article also reported that $121,054 was received for the Christmas Fund in 1952.

A little more than 50 years later, in 2007 the Christmas Fund received $1,571,050, a record, and almost 1,500 families were assisted.  Our goal is to be able to provide at least $2,000,000 in assistance from the appeal by 2010.

Your generous contributions can and do make a difference in the lives of many.

